
 
 
 
 
 
 
20 March 2024 
 
Dear Families, 
 
As a Trust, we are aware that our schools return on Monday 8 April 2024, just as Eid is approaching. 
 
While I understand that the exact date of Eid is yet to be confirmed, I have taken the decision to close the school to 
all staff and students on Wednesday 10 April 2024.  This additional day will be added to our calendar immediately 
and confirmed on our website.  
 
I want to ensure that our community is supported to celebrate Eid without the concern of receiving an unauthorised 
absence on this date.  School will be open from Monday 8 April to Tuesday 9 April, and we will open again on 
Thursday 11 April 2024.  All students will be expected to attend on these dates. 
 
On Friday 12 April, we will be holding our second Culture Day. We invite students and staff to wear clothing that 
holds a cultural importance to them. Further details have been sent out in a previous letter.  
 
Best wishes to you all. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Danny Carr  

Executive Principal at DAA and DCO 
 


